


Appendix A
Draft Cabinet response to recommendations of
[bookmark: _GoBack]the Housing and Homelessness Panel of the Scrutiny Committee

The document sets out the draft response of the Cabinet Member to recommendations made by the Housing and Homelessness Panel on 24 April 2023 concerning the report on the updated Tenancy Agreement. The Cabinet is asked to amend and agree a formal response as appropriate. 

	Recommendation
	Agree? 
	Comment

	1. That the Council considers every three years if it would be appropriate to revise the tenancy agreement.
	Yes
	N/A










